
 
 
          June 22, 2018 
 
2018 Road Improvement Program 
 
Week of 6/25- 
 
Continuing Monday, June 25th through Friday, June 29th they will be constructing new storm sewer 
and replacing culverts along Oxford and Woodstock.  On Monday and Tuesday, they will be working 
in Prospect Park on the east side opposite 122 – 130 Oxford.  On Wednesday they will move over to 
Woodstock beginning on the south end between 4 – 14 Woodstock and 7 – 13 Woodstock.  On 
Thursday and Friday they will be constructing new culverts from 21 - 37 Woodstock.     
 
On Saturday, June 23rd, the concrete subcontractor will be pouring concrete shoulder/curbs 
beginning along the east side of Tuttle from Burlington to Norfolk.  On Monday, June 25th they will 
continue with the concrete shoulder/curb on the east side of Tuttle from Norfolk to Chicago and then 
move to Arthur’s west side starting at Chicago going south to Burlington.  They will finish up the 
concrete shoulder/curb on Arthur’s west side on Tuesday and then move over to pouring the new 
concrete driveway aprons on the east side of Tuttle and west side of Arthur along the new shoulder.  
The concrete driveways will be poured by Friday, June 29th.  They will need June 30 thru July 2nd for 
the driveways to properly cure.  They are expected to pour the new sidewalks along the east side of 
Tuttle and west side of Arthur late next week.  If we can meet this schedule (weather dependent!) 
then we expect to re-open the driveways on the east side of Tuttle and the west side of Arthur by July 
3rd for the holiday on July 4th.  This would mean we would flip over to the west side of Tuttle and the 
east side of Arthur for grinding beginning on Thursday July 6th. 
 
Notices will be posted to alert residents prior to flipping over to the opposite side of Tuttle and Arthur.  
Notices will be posted to the residents with their driveways currently closed telling them when it will 
be re-opened. 
 
Your cooperation during construction is greatly appreciated.  Parking restrictions will be lifted 
during construction by the Police to allow residents to park near their homes overnight.  We will 
notify the trash company of our active construction zones and we will coordinate with them to get 
your trash picked up on Tuesdays.  We need dry weather conditions for our schedule to be 
met.  Rainy days will likely push the schedule back. 
 
Residents interested in updates via email should email pnickell@clarendonhills.us and state they 
would like to be added to the SSA31 contact list.  Please note the 2018 Road Improvement Program - 
SSA31 web page has been setup @ www.clarendonhills.us/SSA31. 
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